
www.hinshawlaw.com

©2025 Hinshaw & Culber tson LLP

News

Attorneys
Thomas R. Schrimpf

Service Areas
Appellate

Commercial Litigation

Offices
Milwaukee

Thomas Schrimpf Selected to the 2024 Wisconsin Pro
Bono Honor Society
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The law firm of Hinshaw & Culbertson LLP is pleased to announce that the
State of Wisconsin has selected Thomas Schrimpf to the 2024 Wisconsin Pro
Bono Honor Society. This marks his fourth consecutive year of being named to
the society.

Founded in 2013, the Wisconsin Pro Bono Honor Society recognizes lawyers
who provided equal access to justice by performing at least 50 hours of pro
bono legal services during the previous calendar year. Learn more on the State
Bar of Wisconsin’s website.

In addition to his pro bono work, Schrimpf has an extensive commercial
litigation and appellate practice that emphasizes issues involving insurance
coverage, environmental, and employment law. Active in the community, he is a
member of several organizations, including the Milwaukee Bar Association and
the Wisconsin Bar Association. Schrimpf joined Hinshaw in 1988 and is a
former member of the firm’s Executive Committee.
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